. Natalie Richten

PLANNING
6 November 2019

The General Manager

& Development Assessment

Northern Beaches Council

Development Application 13 Kuyora Place, North Narrabeen
Thank you for receiving the attached DA lodgement.

The owners consent of both property owners (the site and directly adjoining) is provided
within the stapled DA form.

Thank you and please be in contact should there by any questions (0438 828 972).

Yours sincerely,

RECEIVED

Natalie Richter (B Town Planning UNSW) NORTHERN BEACHES
COUNCIL
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